
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 

 

     

                          20th September, 2019 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  

Kinetic Letters Workshop 
   

As you are aware we have recently introduced a new handwriting scheme 

called Kinetic Letters. The programme develops successful writers by 

improving shoulder and pelvic girdle strength ensuring children are ready 

to write. It then teaches families of letters using a multi-sensory 

approach which provides children with the skills to write with stamina, 

flow and fluency.    

We would like to invite you to a workshop to further explain the theory 

behind Kinetic Letters and introduce you to how we teach the formation 

of letters within school. The workshop will take place in Reception class 

on Friday 11th October at 9.00am.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A. Price and Miss A. Judd 

 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

Name of child _______________________________ 

 

 

I would like to attend the Kinetic Letters Workshop on Friday 11th 

October at 9.00am. 

 

 

 

Name of adult attending _____________________ 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________ 
 

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs J. Cook 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 

  


